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Eye On The World                      

_____________________________________________________ 
 
ColorMunki ï Have your photos submitted for QuickPix, Membersô Night, or competitions not looked 
the way you expected?  The problem is probably a difference in how your computer and the club 
projector display colors and brightness.  You can fix this by calibrating your computer the same way 
our club calibrates our projector ï with the ColorMunki.  Set up is simple and the calibration process 
only takes a few minutes.  Contact Jim Selby at jim1423@earthlink.net to reserve the ColorMunki. 

Puppy Portraits Help Shelter Pets Find New Homes  

Click HERE  for Slide Show 

Monday, Oct 16, 2017  NBC4 News 

RCC Member Alex Woodcock helps shelter pets find new homes by taking portraits 

of them. The photos of these furry creatures were taken at 

the Redlands Animal Shelter.  

 

"I love photographing animals," Woodcock said. "So it's a 

rewarding way to use my photography skills to make 

shelter pets look more appealing and adoptable."  

 

She says the photos help bring more people in to adopt 

animals that are waiting for good homes.  

 

The shelter is open from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Tuesday through Friday and 10 a.m. to 4 

p.m. Saturday. For more information, call 909-798-7644. 

 

Want to learn more about your hobby? 
Click the link below to go to B&H Learning Video Site: 
Click HERE 

 

 

PHOTOGRAM  
Monthly Newsletter of the Redlands Camera Club  

J uly  2018  
Photogram Editor - Wayne (Woody) Wood 

Deadline for entries is the 25th of every month 
 

Redlands Camera Club meets:  1st& 3rd Mondays, 7:00 pm 
First Presbyterian Church - 100 Cajon St - Redlands, CA 

Guests are always welcome 
 
 
 

http://www.redlandscameraclub.org/alex%20woodcock%20animals.htm
https://www.bhphotovideo.com/c/promotion/13486/optic-2017.html?utm_medium=Email%201654964&utm_campaign=Promotion&utm_source=WeeklySpecials%20170916&utm_content=Retail&utm_term=optic-2017
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Programs for July 2018 

 

 
 
 

 

Programs 

Jim Hendon 

 
 
 
 

 

 

© Redlands Camera Club & Contributors The contents of the Photogram are copyrighted.  No material herein may be reproduced 
in any manner without the written permission of either the Editor or the materialôs specific contributor. 
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2, 20killed pd id 2rs a mass 

ting Field Trips - Debra Dorothy 

 
July Field Trip  

Big Bear Renaissance Faire 

 

                                  Date: Saturday, July 21st 

                                  To: 39115 Rim Of The World Drive 

                                  Fawnskin, CA 92333 

                                                                   Cost: $18.00 Seniors $15.00  

                                                                   Time: 10:00-6:00 

 
There is a price break if you buy your tickets online before July 13th See the website 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/big -bear-renaissance-faire-tickets-45925499405  

 

There will be no carpooling to this event. 

 

Event Information: 

 

Go back in time and make an adventure of your day! Enjoy crafts from local artisans, medieval reenactments, 
games and great food. Have tea with the Queen, watch our jousters compete and   Pirates cause mischief 
within the magical forest of Big Bear, CA. 
 

We will meet at the entrance at 10:00AM 

If you plan on attending you can sign up by emailing me at debbiedsd.dorothy@gmail.com or calling me at 909 794-3887 

 

 

 

If you have any questions you can call me at 909 633-2913 or email me at 

Debbiedsd.dorothy@gmail.com 

 

Hope you all can make it! 

 

Debbie 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/big-bear-renaissance-faire-tickets-45925499405
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/big-bear-renaissance-faire-tickets-45925499405
mailto:debbiedsd.dorothy@gmail.com
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Prez Sez - Dave Ficke 

 
 As of this writing, today is June 21st, the Summer Solstice, the yearôs 
longest day. For Redlands that gives us approximately 14 hours of daylight 
to be out shooting in just about any genre you choose. When I was a 
youngster, July 4thwas a day to which all of us kids looked forward.  As a 
kid of the mature age of 10, I was not concerned with all the preparation 
for family coming over, the purchase of hotdogs and hamburgers, getting 
the BBQ going, and cooking everything.  All I knew after playing all 
afternoon was that I wanted to eat all those holiday fixinsô! Of course the 
real highlight of the day was getting out our fireworks and watching the 

light show come out around the neighborhood.  
 
Today, many communities have restricted the use of fireworks for various reasons, safety and 
chance of fire at the top of the list.  Now we all pack in the car, drive to a local high school, 
park, or water feature, fight the crowds, park miles away, and be there several hours early just 
to get a seat! Gosh, is this fun anymore?    
 
For us photographers, the challenge is multiplied a gazillion times over with all the variables, 
especially composition, built into the shoot!  So who said photography would be easy?  For 
those of you who may be interested in the challenge, may I suggest that you Google how to 
take photographs of fireworks and recon then stake out your spot ahead of time to be 
prepared.    
 
The last few weeks it seems that there has been a wealth of examples of outstanding 
photojournalism shots in the news.  National political issues that have come to a boiling point 
can bring photojournalism into the spotlight.  Unlike video, the photographer must capture a 
moment in time that tells a story, all within a single, unstaged photograph--quite a challenge.  
I have noticed in our competitions that this is an area often not well represented, which is 
unfortunate.  Yes, many of those great photographs are taken by people who are 
professionals, covering the news and working hard to get their photographs in the news. But 
what about all the other human-interest opportunities within our own community?  Stretch and 
explore your possible prospects!   
 
Finally, Redlands Camera Club offers many great programs, workshops and fieldtrips and 
photo opportunities.  We make it a priority to offer a wide variety for our members, and I think 
we do a great job. So here is the question.  Are we providing the encouragement, support and 
camaraderie to our less accomplished members?  Are we encouraging you to grow?  Why 
are we not getting more new members?  Are we as friendly as we think?  It is easy to get in a 
pattern where we hang around our friends that have similar interests, get wrapped up in our 
conservations, and not greeting people. I am just as much at fault as anyone. But we need to 
remember that our mission statement is ñBecome a Better Photographer and have Funò.  Just 
something for us to think about.   
Dave 
Every Day is Earth Day 
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Membership - Stephanie Billings          

                                                                               NEWS FLASH! 

                                                 You may now join RCC or renew your membership via PayPal 

                                                     Just go to our WebSite at www.redlandscameraclub.com and 

                                                       click on the link 

 

We have just ended the 3
rd

 month of our new fiscal year and we 

have only collected 64% of our membership fees.  This means we 

have 36% of our members who still need to make a payment.  

  

  We continue to collect the dues owed on Monday nights and you can 

easily pay on our RCC website.  Please make a concerted effort to 

renew your membership as-soon-as possible.   Think of all the benefits 

you receive for a mere $35.00. Only currently paid members can take 

part in our excellent educational classes, competitions, events, free 

workshops, and field trips. Dues are the primary source of club 

revenue, and this allows us to provide you with quality programs and training. Contact 

Stephanie Billings at HeartandSoul4@yahoo.com if you have any questions about your 

membership renewal.  

 

Prospective new members please note: At Redlands Camera Club youôll find a group of 

photo-enthusiasts with a wide range of interests, a ton of experience and a willingness to help 

you become a better photographer. Our regular club meetings offer stimulating programs, 

membersô nights and competitions; in addition, we offer field trips, workshops, classes and 

opportunities for mentoring. You can obtain an application form at one of our regular meetings 

or from our website by going to the club web site (www.redlandscameraclub.org), clicking on 

the ñDownloadsò tab and then clicking on ñMembership Applicationò tab. Follow the 

instructions on the form and your all set!  

 

All members please introduce yourself to our newest members and help direct them to 

members who can assist them with their photography needs.  

 

Please help me welcome our newest 2018 members: 

Jenise Brennan (I do apologize to Jenise, she joined our club in Feb and I neglected to 

introduce her in our photogram) 

Annette Gregory 

Joe Lawler 

Alice Lim 

David Lim 

Donald Purdey 

Linnette Sparrow 

Donald Whiteman 
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Competitions 
Russ Trozera 
 

Our summer competition will  be held on July 2, 2018 and ribbons 

will be awarded on July 16, 2018.  Members will be allowed to up 

load 2 images for this competition. Judges will critique each of the 

images. The members found this very beneficial.  Category X this 

time will take us back in time to Black & White Photography. 

Entries in this category will be monochrome images.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo By: 

Deborah 

Seibly 
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Mentoring Session - Rick Strobaugh 

This is for any member who wishes to learn more about any subject 
related to photography or equipment with the goal to make you a 
better photographer. Contact me at rpdrunner@msn.com to let me 
know what you would like to have instruction on. This way, I am 
guaranteed to talk about what those attending want to discuss.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Photo by J er r y  Reece 


